


resolution directed to our own Sonoma County community and calls for peaceful coexistence
and respectful dialogue.   Perhaps the city council can make a difference in our local
community by bringing in a group like Braver Angels (braverangels.org) to facilitate dialogue
and to help our community come together. 

Thank you,

David Saul 




